North South University
Office of the Registrar

04 March 2024

Notice

Students who have gotten Board Scholarship
based on their HSC result and have not
submitted their forms, are requested to fill up a
form with your student bank account number
(13 to 17 digits) and submit it to the Registrar’s
Office attaching the necessary documents as
soon as possible: Please note that you will not
get any call from NSU regarding payment and
your debit card information. Contact the
Registrar’s Office for details.

s

Dr. Ahmed Tazmeen
Registrar
North South University




